
NOTICE 

 

 

Students 2020-21 batch are informed that if they have already 

booked hostel seat, can take their refund in case they are not 

interested in hostel facility. After receiving refund amount they 

not be eligible for hostel accommodation. 

They can send their application of cancellation for hostel seat 

on the e- mail provided at Lady Irwin College hostel website. 

 

SUNITA SRIVASTAVA 

(HOSTEL SUPERINTENDENT  

 


